                          McDill Inland Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District
                   Commissioners meeting for election of officers for 2018-2019 
                           7:55 pm October 18, 2018 in the Ben Franklin Library

Commissioners Present:  Krista Olson, Joe Blonigen, Gary Hurm and Marv Van Kekerix.

Krista called the meeting to order at 7:55 pm.

Krista indicated she was willing to continue to serve as President, Joe Blonigen as Secretary and Marv Van Kekerix as Treasurer.

Gary Hurm nominated the above to continue to serve as officers for the following year.  The nomination was 2nd by Marv and approved by all Commissioners present.
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The meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm.
Minutes respectfully submitted by Joe Blonigen, Secretary.
